CPSO seeks felony theft suspect

Wednesday, January 13, 2016
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is asking for assistance in locating Donna Bryant Smith, who is wanted for felony theft.
Smith, 34, of the 400 block of 5th Street in Benton, is 4’11, 120 pounds, with green eyes and brown hair.

On December 4, 2015, Smith went to the victim’s home after visiting a local bar and casino with him. Sometime
early the next morning, she left the residence. The victim later discovered cash and his cell phone missing from the
residence.

Caddo Sheriff's Detective Donnie Laney obtained a warrant for Smith’s arrest for felony theft. Anyone with
information about her location is asked to contact Det. Laney at 681-0700, the Caddo Sheriff's Office at 675-2170,
or Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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